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Tuesday 15th February, 9pm, Zoom.
Attendees:
· Clare Daniel (CD)
· Gileng Sullivan (GS)
· Leanne Watson-Parke (LWP)
· Kate Wootton (KW)
· Sam Dalziel (SD)
· Anwara Begum (AB)
· Katie Humes (KH)
· Laura Moore (LM)
· Sarah Lehmann (SL)
We opened the meeting by GS reviewing the Treasurer’s Reports compiled by Jane Gilchrist.  This report reviewed the previous year’s activity – in particular the very successful Road to Tokyo event.  CD commented that one of the best features of this event was its accessibility to parents and children of all abilities.
KW then did an overview of the Treasurer’s Report and confirmed that despite very challenging circumstances with the pandemic the PTA was able to end the academic year in a healthier financial position than at the start of the year, the Road to Tokyo being the main earner.  KW discussed some of the stalls at the Christmas Fair 2020 and suggested we consider how to make Hook-the-Bauble more profitable at the next fair.  
GS then gave an update on the official roles within the PTA:
· Chairs – GS and LWP
· Treasurer – KW to be replaced by SD in next academic year
· Social Media – Sophie Taylor (replacement needed for next academic year)
· Secretary – Vacant
GS advised that we would need to have a look at roles towards the end of this academic year to account for PTA parents who have children leaving this year and normal turnover of class reps.
Planning
CD confirmed that the school is now out of ‘Outbreak’ status, but a cautious approach must still be followed in opening up the school for large PTA events.  Initially a school disco had been proposed for March, but this has now been deferred until April 22nd.
To replace the March disco the PTA will now be planning another Cinema Night on Friday 11th March, KH and Sophia Ramsbottom will be planning this event as Class 3 reps.
In March we will also be planning Mum’s drinks on Friday 18th March, and a Break the Rules day and Cake Sale on Thursday 31st March. 
In April we will be planning a dad’s event (poll on social media – dad’s drinks in Wilmslow or Curry and beer night in school, or BBQ in school – CD confirmed school was acceptable venue), a sunflower growing competition (led by Tom Moore – volunteered by LM) and school disco.

KH suggested we could plan a virtual bingo or quiz, LM suggested we could also sell tickets with drink and a snack to help fundraising. 
GS suggested we poll the following events before too much work is done: sunflower growing competition, virtual bingo, dad’s event.  ACTION: GS pick up with Sophie.
KW advised that the Treasure Hunt in 2021 was a good fundraiser, this was organised by Alison Marris.  ACTION: GS look at this – is it possible for this to be organised by Alison again? Could we make it Easter themed?
The summer sporting challenge was discussed, and it was agreed that we would focus on a running event this year – 10 x 10km x 10 weeks (not just running, however individuals want to cover the distance), culminating in the Wilmslow Summer 10k, Sunday 10th July.  It was suggested that we could have St Anne’s runners vests, and have the children take part in a shorter sponsored run.  We will also start up a running club to help parents train for the event.
GS advised that we will need to divide the events into work packages for individuals as there is a lot to plan! ACTION – GS to pick up with individuals if they can take an event



